
 

 

 

4 March 2019 
 
 
 
 
Welcome to Ski Trip Meeting for February 2020 

Thank you for your interest in sending your son or daughter on our skiing trip February 2020. 

The total cost of the trip is £1,060 per student which includes round trip coach/ferry travel, 6 nights’ 
accommodation with dinner & breakfast, 5 days skiing with 5 hours’ instruction each day, 5 hot 
lunches in a mountainside cafe, 3 evening entertainments pre-arranged, insurance and hire of ski 
equipment and ski helmets. 

The payment plan will be as Follows: - 

Deposit £160 Paid by 29th March 2019 
1st instalment of £150 by 26th April 2019 
2nd Instalment of £100 by 24th May 2019 
3rd Instalment of £100 by 28th June 2019 
4th Instalment of £100 by 19th July 2019 
5th Instalment of £150 by 27th September 2019 
6th Instalment of £150 by 25th October 2019 

7th and final Instalment of £150 by 22nd November 2019 

We are looking to take 43 students on the trip, should we receive more than 43 applications then 
we will proceed with a ballot to pick the students to take part. Once numbers have been finalised, 
we will confirm the students chosen and return the deposit to the students that have not been lucky 
enough. 

Cancellations: - If you send in the deposit for the trip, this is your guarantee that you are 
committing to the ski trip and the payment plan. If your child is successful in the ballot, then the 
deposit will be banked. All following payments will need to be sent in by cheque or paid online as 
per the dates above. Please note if your child is selected you will be liable for the payments and 
should you wish to withdraw your child at any stage from the trip, payments up to the stage of 
cancellation will still need to be paid. 

We have teamed up with TeamUp SkiWear for this trip. Rather than having to buy clothing outright, 
you can hire clothing. When we hold our meeting closer to the trip, Terry from Team Up Skiwear 
will be there to answer any questions you may have. 

We are also providing the opportunity to purchase a hoodie to wear on the trip, this is an additional 
cost of £12 which can be paid along with the deposit. If you wish to buy the hoodie but purchase it 
at a later stage, we cannot guarantee the price will remain the same. 

 



 

In the meantime, if you have any further queries then please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Miss E. Williams 

Associate Assistant Principal (Head of Inclusion) 

Please return to reception in school by 29th March 2019 

I agree for _____________________________________________ of (Tutor Group) 
______________, to be placed in the ballot for the Ski Trip in Feb 2020. 

I enclose the deposit of £160 Cheque and agree that should they be lucky enough to be picked out 
in the ballot, we are committing to the Ski Trip payments and cancellations as per the letter dated 
4th March 2019  

We also enclose the payment of £12 Cash/Cheque for the Ski Hoodie  

Signed: ___________________________________________________  

Date: ______________________ 

NB. Should your child not be selected through the ballot process the deposit will be returned back 
to you and we will inform you accordingly. 

 


